
Hi Cliff, 
 
This email is to inform you that we disapprove of the Cap & Trade.  It will be detrimental to small 
businesses and the agricultural industry.  This is just an added tax and won't fix the problem. 
 
As our Senator, we are looking for you to help vote this senate bill down. 
 
 
Steve Rickman 
Kristi Rickman 
Rickman Ranches 
Paul Zipser 
Misty Zipser 
Burns Electric 
 


